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@ @ 2 September 2004

Kwansoo Lee, Executive Vice President
Samsung Electronics Co., Ltd.

Dear Mr. Lee,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access, I want to thank Samsung
Electronics Co., Ltd. for serving as Corporate Host of our Session #33 in Seoul, Korea on 30 August-2
September 2004. We very much enjoyed our return to Korea and the chance to interact with many new
colleagues. Our attendance of over 280 set a record for an IEEE 802.16 interim session; quite a change from the
63 at the previous session hosted by Samsung two years ago in Jeju!

We were delighted with the excellent quality as well as the beautiful environment and service at the JW
Marriott Hotel. I’d like to especially acknowledge our members Panyuh Joo and Changhoi Koo, who hosted the
session, and the rest of the Samsung team. We very much enjoyed the wonderful lunches provided each day,
and we thank Samsung for planning and sponsoring the Wednesday social event. We greatly appreciated the
special foods and charming entertainment. We were grateful for your presence at that banquet and for your
address to us there, as well as for the remarks of Joonho Park and Young Kyun Kim.

Session #33 was a critical and memorable event in 802.16 history. Thank you for your contributions in
providing us an excellent venue in which to advance the IEEE 802.16 standards.

Best regards,

Mé.%&

Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Panyuh Joo
Changhoi Koo
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